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Statement by Representative Will Weatherford  

Regarding Today’s House Redistricting Committee Meeting 
 

Tallahassee, Fla. – House Redistricting Chairman Will Weatherford (R-Wesley Chapel) today 

released the following statement regarding today’s discussions on the House and Congressional 

maps workshopped by the committee. 

 

“Today, the Members of the House Redistricting Committee agreed to focus on a single state 

House map and a single Congressional map.  As chairman of the committee, I appreciate the 

many suggestions from the public, which are helping to ensure  our options for maps further 

reflect the wishes of cities and communities across the state.” 

 

 “I also appreciate the input from the members of the House Redistricting Committee, who 

continue to receive input from Floridians around the state.  I encourage the public to continue 

submitting suggestions as we move forward with finalizing the maps.” 
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